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Dear Parents and Carers, 

World Book Day 2024 

 
As a school, we want to promote the importance of reading, and reading for pleasure.  To support this, 
we will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 7th March.  
 
This year we will be basing our day on the text The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe, and pupils are 
encouraged to dress as a character from this text or their own chosen book character. We have exciting 
activities planned linked to the text, similar to our Peter Pan day last year which was enjoyed by 
everyone. 
 
In celebration of World Book Day, the children brought home a book token on the Friday before half 
term which can be exchanged for a free book in participating book shops, or redeemed for a £1 
reduction of a book of their choice in these shops.  To learn more about this year’s books, click here.   
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
 
Mr Goodwin 
 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
 

https://www.worldbookday.com/books/

